
 

Professional Advisory on Vaccination and Immunization  

  

NBCA members are reminded that treating or advising in relation to vaccination and immunization is beyond the 
scope of practice of chiropractic.  Members must refrain from advising, counselling, expressing views, educating, or 
in any way providing information, directly or indirectly, to patients or prospective patients with respect to 
vaccination.  For greater certainty, the posting of information on vaccination and immunization on a member’s 
website or social media account(s) is expressly prohibited.    
  

Members must refer patients with questions related to vaccinations to an appropriate healthcare professional.   

  

Any member who fails to comply with the within Professional Advisory may be the subject of a complaint of 
professional misconduct.   

  

  

  

  


